
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Library Board Meeting to be held August 18, 2021 

 

 

Wednesday, August 18, 2021 
6:30 p.m.  
Ramsey County Library in Roseville, 2180 Hamline Ave. N. 
Open to the public 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The next meeting of the Ramsey County Library Board will be Wednesday, August 18, 2021.  

The meeting will be held in the Community Program Room of the Ramsey County Library in 

Roseville, 2180 Hamline Avenue North, starting at 6:30 p.m.   

 

The Library Board of Trustees is responsible for library service in suburban Ramsey County.   

All meetings are open to the public. For further information, please call Karen Saltis, Interim 

Library Director, at (651) 486-2201. 

 

# # END # # 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
July 22, 2021 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact: 
MARY LARSON 
(651) 486-2203 


